
ONE LAST PUSH! 

THANK YOU for the hard work you have done this year. I am 
looking forward to seeing everyone at convention to 
celebrate the beginning of our 100th year as an organization 
here in Wisconsin. We have quite a legacy to continue for the 
next 100 years. For the benefit of our Auxiliaries and the 
Department let’s KEEP PUSHING FORWARD!  

Membership incentives for your Auxiliary in May.  

• Anyone that becomes a Life Member between July 1st 2024 and May 31st 2025 will be 
eligible to be in a drawing for a life member rebate. There is still time to convert or bring 
a new member in as a life member. The paperwork needs to be to Lennie by May 31st. 

• Any Auxiliary that had less than 100% membership on April 30, 2024 but then reaches 
100% by May 31, 2025 will be eligible for a membership award drawing. Those 
Auxiliaries that only need one member ~ you can do this.  

• Anyone that has or will recruit five or more members by May 31st 2025 will also be 
eligible for an award drawing. 

There is still time WE CAN DO THIS. Remember Lennie needs the paperwork by May 31st to be 
eligible for any of the drawings. Let’s KEEP PUSHING FORWARD and get the department to 
100%. WE ARE ALL IN THIS TOGETHER. Thank you for the dedication and hard work you bring to 
your Auxiliary and community, YOU TRULY DO MAKE A DIFFERENCE! 

By Charlene Cobb, Dept. Jr. Vice &  
Membership Chair 
 


